ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Minutes

February 24, 1983

Present: James Dennison, Chairman, Harvey Goodwin, Bruce Kierstead, Bill MacCulloch, Rachel Reinstein, Rod Zwirner, and Katherine Wasserloos, Secretary

- 1. The minutes of the previous meeting were corrected to reflect a \$5,000 budget for 1983.
- 2. Eugene & Virginia Bried off Route 9 Franklin Pierce Lake

Mr. Bried presented a plan of a subdivision approved by the Planning Board in 1975. The subdivision consists of eight lots ranging in size from 1.6 acres to 3.7 acres. He wishes to change the boundry line between lots 5 and 6. Mr. Dennison signed the plan as a boundry line adjustment.

There being no further business to some before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m. The next meeting of the Planning Board will be held on March 10, 1983, at 7:30 p.m.

Katherine Wasserloos, Secretary